
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of the Stage 2 and 3 Personal Development, Health and Physical Education curriculum 
(PDHPE), students are required to be involved in lessons dealing with sexual reproduction, 
personal development through the teenage years and relationship issues. We will also embed 
cyber safety into our lessons and discussions. All lessons are tailored for students at their 
stage level. 
 
The lessons will be ongoing throughout 2024 and students will have the opportunity to ask 
questions relating to the topics covered.  
 
As these lessons are part of the NSW PDHPE syllabus, we do not need to gain permission 
however, if you do not give permission for your child/children to be involved in these lessons, 
please complete the section below and return it to school by Monday 11th March 2024 
 
Please contact me at the school if you have any questions relating to these essential lessons 
in our PDHPE curriculum. 
 
 

 
 
Brad Hunt 
Principal  
 
 
 
I DO NOT give permission for my son/daughter _________________________ in Year ___ to 
be involved in lessons and discussions dealing with sexual reproduction and human physical 
development as part of the school’s PDHPE curriculum. 
 
 
________________________  _______________________  _____________ 
Parent/Carer’s Name   Signature    Date  
 
 


